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IN MEMORIAM - Metro Blue Line employees have
established an account with the MTA Credit Union
to assist Service Attendant Andre Thomas whose
toddler son, Andrew, died in a backyard accident,
July 21. Andrew was buried Thursday, July 31,
on what would have been his second birthday.
Contributions can be made to the “Benefit of
Andrew Thomas” at the MTA branch of the
Northrup Grumman Federal Credit Union, located
on the Plaza level of MTA Headquarters.
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